
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 6/10/2021 7:31 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

06/10/2021 

MRS Maria Bennett 
-117  Ocean ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

Firstly we didn't get any notices in our mail box, we heard about this from an article on Instagram and am 
hoping this is incorrect regarding the extension o f  the sea wall to the north o f  where it finishes at Collaroy. 
Yes We agree it needed the wall to protect the homes at Collaroy. 
But we do object to it coming further North to our end o f  the beaches from South Narrabeen. 
We are very concerned with what effects it is going to do with the natural currents o f  the water and sand to 
our end o f  the beaches.I'm sure most o f  the neighbours and community do not know about the proposal to 
extend the sea wall to the north o f  Collaroy which is unfair to all ratepayers. 

Secondly who is going to pay for this! 
Kind regards Maria and Greg Bennett 
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